
NEWS RELEASE –  from the FACC (Ferry Advisory Committee Chairs) 
 
Ferry Fares To Increase By More Than 30% Over Current Rates 
 
16 SEPTEMBER 2007 – Recent reports of 25% hikes in BC Ferries’ fares are not the 
total picture of increases to come, according to representatives for ferry users. 
 
Figures from BC Ferries President and CEO David Hahn don’t include increases set for 
November. Nor do they reflect the latest cost of fuel, and projections for future fuel costs. 
 
The Ferry Advisory Committee Chairs (FACC), who head 12 groups that provide public 
input into service for ferry-dependent communities, note that when all the factors are 
considered, ferry users face an average increase of at least 30%. They expect the hikes 
will be even higher, as a result of the inflation multiplier in the new fare formula. 
 
With unprecedented increases in recent years, users of routes to ferry-dependent 
communities will be paying fare hikes of more than 80% from 2003 to 2011 fares. 
 
The fare increases are a result of the provincial government’s decision to fix its 
contribution to these local routes at 2003 levels, unlike the federal contribution which is 
tied to the consumer price index. Some additional provincial funding will cover ship 
replacement and fuel cost backlogs on the northern routes. 
 
“The Coastal Ferry Act limits BC Ferries’ ability to set fares,” notes Jo Mrozewski, chair 
of the FAC for Alert Bay and Sointula. “The government has chosen to put most of 
ferries’ capital and operational costs on travellers.” 
 
John Sprungman, who chairs the FAC for Quadra and Cortes Islands says “we live in 
communities where ferries affect almost every aspect of our lives. As a result of these 
increases, the cost of living in our communities is escalating rapidly. It’s limiting tourism, 
business and employment opportunities in dozens of coastal communities.” 
 
The FACC call on government to moderate its push toward user pay, and help hold ferry 
fare increases to the rate of inflation. 
 
FACC Contacts:  
Denman-Hornby, Tony Law ceec@telus.net 250-335-1155 
Bowen Island, Terry Cotter, tcotter2@telus.net  604-947-0843 
Quadra-Cortes, John Sprungman, sprungman@twincomm.ca 250-935-6332 
Thetis-Kuper, Ian Ralston, pas@pacificcoast.net 250-246-4774 
Gabriola Island, Andre Lemieux, andre.lemieux@shaw.ca 250-247-9889 
Gambier-Keats, Joyce Clegg, jaclegg@primesignal.com 604-886-2763 
North and Central Coast, Steve Smith, ssmith@cresthotel.bc.ca 250-624-1974 
Northern Sunshine Coast, Greg Aivazoff, histump@yahoo.ca 604-485-0045 
Saltspring Island, Bob Jones, 270ltd@saltspring.com 250-537-5514 
Southern Gulf Islands, Dave Dryer, innonpender@cablelan.net 250-629-3353 
Southern Sunshine Coast, Jakob Knaus, falconjk@telus.net 604 885 7793 
Pt.McNeill-Sointula-Alert Bay, Jo Mrozewski, jo@runninglight.ca 250-974-9913 
 


